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Road Construction Update 
For Immediate Release: Monday, April 29, 2013 

 

Bridge 56-2.99 in Harrison Township to Close for Site Work 

 

 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that our crews complete the  
 
site work and grading of the bridge located on County Road 56 in Harrison   
 
Township between Township Road 219 and County Road 57. 
 
 
 
The work will require a one day closure Wednesday, May 1, 2013, weather  
 
permitting.  The roadway will be closed between the hours of 7:30 am and 3:00  
 
pm. 
 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 
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